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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
historic $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This targeted investment in growing 
communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

An upgrade is underway for Orana Heights Public School. The upgrade encompasses renovations and 
enhancements to school facilities to provide a modern educational environment.  

Key upgrades to the Orana Heights Public School will include: 

▪ General and specialist learning classrooms 
▪ Hall and library 
▪ Outdoor learning spaces 

Progress summary 

The early planning stages have involved consideration of demographic trends, education requirements, 
the condition of the existing school buildings and other factors that will inform the upgrade. This 
included assessing potential opportunities for shared community spaces.  
 
Architects, engineers and other specialists have been appointed, conducted a detailed site analysis and 
developed an initial concept design. 

Next steps 

▪ Continue to develop the concept designs.  
▪ Finalise the documentation and reports that will be submitted as part of the planning approval 

process. 
 

To stay up to date with project progress visit:  

https://edu.nsw.link/OHPS_Upgrade or scan the QR code. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You can also contact us via our community information line and email using the details below.
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Upgrade | Orana Heights Public School 
The information below takes you through the journey of upgrading or building a new school. 
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